
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

  New Website 

We are pleased to advise that our 

new website is now up and running.  

We are still updating it which we 

hope to complete over the next 

couple of weeks.  School newslet-

ters will be added as before, so 

please visit the site to keep updat-

ed with what is going on in school.  

If you would like to receive email 

copies of the newsletter, please let 

Mrs Everill have your email address.   

 

Children in Need 18th November  

Thank you for your donations so 

far.  

  

Class 2 Derby Open Centre Visit 

24th November. 

A reminder that we are leaving ear-

ly for this trip next Thursday.  

Please ensure you are in school for 

8.50am.  We are still awaiting a 

couple of permission slips, so please 

send them in as soon as possible 

now. 

 

Dick Whittington Pantomime Trip 

to Rugeley Rose Theatre Friday 

9th  and New Vic Theatre Trip 

The Snow Queen 11th January 

2017 for Reception to Year 4. 

We are still awaiting some permis-

sion slips for these trips.  Can you 

please send them in as soon as pos-

sible. 

 

 Nursery Class 9th December and 

11 January  

We would like to remind Nursery par-

ents that due to the theatre trips the 

Nursery class will be running in the 

morning only on these days.  Children 

can stay for the lunch session but 

need to bring own lunch. 

Christmas Lunch Thurs 8th Dec 

Our school Christmas lunch will  

be on Thursday 8th December. 

We will order a Christmas meal 

for all children who are eligible 

for free school meals so please 

let us know if your child would 

prefer to bring in a packed lunch 

from home.    

We will also order a Christmas 

meal for all children who have 

paid for meals for this half term 

in advance.  For everyone else, 

please let Mrs Everill know if you 

would like a Christmas meal or-

dering by Friday 25th November 

please and send in your payment 

of £2.15. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day Thurs 

8th Dec for Save The Children 

To coincide with our school 

Christmas lunch we  invite every-

one to wear a Christmas themed 

jumper (it will be a non uniform 

day) and bring £1 donation for 

Save The Children. 

 

Christmas Play Tuesday 5th 

December 2pm and Wednesday 

7th December 6pm Village Hall 

Year 1 to Year 4 will be perform-

ing in this year’s Christmas play 

“Lights, Camel, Action !”.    

Tickets are now available from  

the school office for £1 each. 

Each child performing in the play 

is eligible for 2 tickets for each 

performance. Babies and tod-

dlers do not need a ticket.  

Please order your tickets as 

soon as possible as any unsold 

tickets will be offered for sale 

from 2nd December.   

 

 

 

Nursery and Reception children 

Christmas Nativity Tuesday 13th 

December 9.30 am in Church  

Everyone is invited to come to the 

Christmas Nativity performed by 

Nursery and Reception children in 

church from 9.30 am. 

 

Year 3 and 4 Violin Concert Friday 

16th December 9.30am School 

Hall 

Everyone is invited to attend a short 

violin concert performed by Years 3 

and 4 in the school hall. 

 

Thursday 15th December 

School Party Lunch.  

TSA Christmas Party afternoon—

non uniform day 

 

This will be a non uniform day. No 

payment is requested. It is also 

School party lunch day.  A meal will 

be ordered for those who are eligi-

ble for free school meals and those 

who have paid for meals for the half 

term.  For everyone else, please let 

Mrs Everill know if you would like to 

order at a cost of £2.15 each. 

 

This will be followed in the after-

noon by a Christmas Party organised 

by the TSA . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 

20th January 

17th February 

17th March 

Newsletter Dates 

 

2nd December 

16th December 
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